
 



Academic senate Meeting	 September 3, 2002 

Following a lengthy discussion, Senator Hall, with support from Senator Nelson moves 
to support the MBA. Senator Conatl, with support from Senator Hanna adds the 
friendly amendment that the proposal be forwarded the Graduate and Professional 
Council for reView, with recommendations to the Vice President for Academic Affairs. 
Friendly amendment denied by Senator Nelson. Show of hands indicates yeas (11), 
nays (16), motion fails. Main motion carries. 

B.	 Elementary Endorsement to Secondary Provisional Certificate - Motion by Senator 
Hanna, with support from Senator Parks, to approve the endorsement to the 
certificate. Following a brief question and answer period, motion carries. 

C.	 Secondary Endorsement to Elementary Provisional Certificate - Motion by Senator 
Parry, with support from Senator Aiken, to approve the endorsement to the 
certificate. Motion carries 

VII.	 Announcement s 

A.	 President Sederburg advised Senators that enrollment is up, although not as high as 
expected. Phase III funding initiatives will be put on hold as a result of lower than 
expected enrollment figures. State budget is being watched closely, revenues continue 
to lag and we are expecting a 5% reduction. See Attachment C. 

B.	 Vice President Chapman - A new Dean for the College of Allied Health Sciences, Or. 
Jacqueline Hooper, will begin no later than Jan. 6, 2003. Several searches are 
underway. See Attachment D. 

c, President Papa reminded Senators to encourage your colleagues to participate in the 

- university-wide committees. 

VIII.	 Open Forum 
Senator Conati suggested that some sort of communication from the E-board to the 
Graduate Council regarding the discussion of this Senate meeting. 

IX.	 Adjournment - Meeting adjourned at 11:50 a.m. 

Respectfully SUbmitted,	 Approved, 

David Aiken, Secretary	 William Papo. President 


